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Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Sports Day 2025 

Dear parents/ carers, 

After the succsess of last years Sports Day, we will be taking the same approch this year.This event will enable 

all children to take part, has a healthy level of competition, has a variety of events and most importantly, is 

fun and enjoyable for our children. Sports Day will be held on Thursday 19th June 2025, EYFS & KS1 in the 

morning, 9am – 12pm and KS2 in the afternoon, 1pm – 3pm.  

There has been a lot of preparation and organisation which has gone into this event to ensure the day runs 

smoothly but we kindly ask that you follow the rules below to ensure the day runs even smoother: 

• Do not cross the racetrack. 

• Do not enter the school building. 

• Please refrain from going over to your child/children throughout the event as this may delay events 

from starting and may cause unessessary distruption. There will be opportunities at the end of the 

event to take pictures of your child/children.  

• Please ensure your child/children attends school in a T-Shirt of the colour for their team with a water 

bottle,  cap and suncream. Information on your child/children’s colour to follow. 

• Please ensure suncream has been applied prior to attending school.  

• If taking pictures, please ensure you refrain from posting on any social media platforms. 

• Please encourage your child/children as much as possible. 

• If your child/children doesn’t achieve 1st, 2nd or 3rd place, please encourage them to stay positive as 

taking part is already a huge achievement.  

We believe that healthy competition inspires children to do their best, but our overall message to the children 

is that it is the taking part that counts.  

‘The healthiest competition occurs when people win by putting in 110% effort’ 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Vick. 


